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NHS REVISED PAY OFFER FOR
APRIL 2015/16

Senior GMB NHS and ambulance representatives, together with the unions’ senior officials have
considered the new offer very carefully. It clearly does not meet all our aspirations, but it shows that
our combined actions have forced the Government back to the negotiating table and secured
improvements that otherwise would not have been forthcoming. This is the best outcome achievable
by negotiation and to achieve more would require a much higher level of strike action throughout the
NHS, which our soundings show insufficient support for. Therefore, weighing all these factors

together, GMB recommends the new offer is accepted. The final decision will be made by our
members

Please see pay offer details attached

THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO HAVE YOUR
SAY.

DO YOU ACCEPT THE REVISED PAY OFFER?

Or
REJECT THE REVISED PAY OFFER?

Please mark a cross (X) in one box only

ACCEPT
REJECT

Please tick one of the options above and return as soon as
possible, and to be received by noon on Friday 27t
February 2015 at the latest.
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